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All metal , glass and plastic recyclables should be placed 
together into recycling containers provided by the Town-
ship.  All paper recyclables must be placed into brown 
paper bags or tied with string according to the guidelines 
below. 
 

Schedule:  
Collected every other Wednesday. 
Remember to place items for collection at the  
curb the night before your scheduled collection day. 

Holiday Collection Schedule:  
Holidays Observed: 
ǒ New Years Day  ǒ Memorial Day  ǒ 4th of July  
ǒ Labor Day ǒThanksgiving Day ǒ Christmas Day 
(Collection on Thursday when a holiday is  
observed on a Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday.)  
Recycling Containers:  
Additional containers available at the Township Building.  
(Cost $12.00) 

Metal/Glass/Plastic Recyclables:  
Place together into recycling containers provided by the 
Township. Rinse container, and remove lidsðlids can  
be recycled. 

Paper Recyclables: 

Must be placed into brown paper bags or plastic tubs.  
Or if loose, tied with a string. (No plastic wrapping.) 
Reduce possibility of Littering: 
Secure lids on cans and make sure items are tied  
or bagged. 

RECYCLING FOR A BEAUTIFUL TOWNSHIP 
With your help our Township continues to support and promote our mandatory recycling  
program. Please keep our township beautiful by recycling, and itôs the law. Please follow 
the helpful guidelines below.  If you would like more information, logon to sheidtwp.org or 
contact our Township Office at 610 678-9652. 

Acceptable Items: 

V Aluminum beverage cans, steel and tin food cans 
(i.e., soup cans, vegetable cans, etc). Rinse. 

V Clear, green, brown, glass jars and bottles. 
Remove lids and rinse. 

V Plastic bottles marked with this symbol              
with numbers 1 or 2 (i.e., soda, milk, detergent).  
Discard lids, rinse and flatten plastic. 

V Newspaper, magazines and phone books, tied or 
placed in a brown paper bag. Remove plastic bags 
and wrapping. 

V Home/office paper and junk mail in a separate 
brown paper bag from newspapers magazines and 
phone books. May include bulletins, fliers, envelopes 
colored paper, copier paper, writing tablet paper and 
computer printout paper. 

V Corrugated PaperðBroken down, tied and bun-
dled in parcels no larger than 12ò x 12ò. 
Not Acceptable Items: 

V No aluminum foil, aluminum siding, pie plates, etc. 

V No window glass, drinking glasses, plate glass, 
light bulbs, ceramics, etc. 

V No plastic tubs, plates jars, bags or motor oil  

bottles. 

V No loose newspapers. No plastic wrap on  
newspapers, magazines and phone books. 

V No cardboard, wrapping paper, cookie boxes,  
cereal boxes, etc. 

This issue is sponsored by the Anniversary Committee 
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                          What is Stormwater? 
 

Stormwater is the water that flows over the land dur-
ing a rain or snow melt event.  Typically, we can see 
stormwater flow off our driveways or down our streets 
during a rain storm.  Stormwater that flows over 
roads, parking lots, roofs, and driveways cannot ab-
sorb in the ground as it normally would if these sur-
faces remained in a natural state.  Also, stormwater 
can pick up and carry pollution to nearby streams.  
Pollution that stormwater flows may carry include, 
litter, fertilizers, nutrients, pet waste, cinders and fine 
sediments, salt/deicing material, and vehicle fluids.  
When these types of pollutants reach nearby streams 
they can harm stream life, make water bodies unsafe 
for swimming/fishing, and alter the streamôs physical 
characteristics. 
When stormwater runoff enters municipal owned 
storm drains and that portion of the municipality has 
been deemed an ñurbanized areaò as determined by 
Census Data, then South Heidelberg Township is 
required to develop and implement a stormwater 
management program and apply for various permits 
to reduce the contamination of stormwater runoff.  
Luckily there are ways that everyone can help pre-
vent polluted stormwater from reaching our local 
streams.   
 

 
Here are a few tips: 
S Place a rain barrel underneath rain spouts.  
The water can then be used for gardening needs.  
S Aim downspouts onto grassy areas of your yard 
that flow away from your house, not on driveways or 
walkways. This allows the ground to absorb the water 
instead of having the water be flushed into storm 
drains. A wooded or garden area absorbs more water 
than turf grass 
S Test your soil. Contact Penn State Universityôs 
Cooperative Extension in Berks County to request a 
soil test at 610-378-1327 or visit http://
berks.extension.psu.edu/ 
S If you do need to fertilize  
your lawn, never apply more than 
is recommendedðtoo much can 
burn your lawn. Also, do not ferti-
lize before a rain storm, and keep 
fertilizer off sidewalks and drive-
ways where it can easily wash into 
storm drains. 
S Plant a rain garden. Rain gardens contain native 
plant species that retain stormwater runoff and allow 
the water to soak back into the ground at a natural 
rate. The native plants can withstand times of either 
drought or flood and offer an aesthetic quality to a 
yard as well as a much needed pollution prevention 
technique! 

Winter Weather Advisory 
 

Remember to tune to WFMZ for weather conditions and closings. 
 
The Snow Emergency Ordinance declares all public streets to be snow emergency routes and 
requires all vehicles to be removed from them if an emergency is declared. This will allow Township 
trucks and equipment to take care of snow or ice more efficiently without dodging vehicles parked in 
the right-of-way. Information on the existence of a Snow Emergency will be given by the Township 
through radio, newspaper or other available media, and information on termination of the Snow 
Emergency will be given by like means.  
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As we come to the close of our anniversary 
year, the South Heidelberg Anniversary 
Committee would like to extend our thanks 
to all who were involved with making this 
year a memorable success!   
 
Thank you to our generous sponsors, the 
Board of Supervisors and dedicated com-
mittee members.  We could not have done 
this without you! 
 
Our events were well attended, even the 
events challenged with not so perfect 
weather! The positive feedback received 
has been greatly appreciated. We hope 
you enjoyed the celebration year as much 
as we enjoyed organizing the events. 

 
The Last Two Events!   
Please mark you calendars and  
plan to come out, join our committee 
members and residents as we  
celebrate the ending of our  
Anniversary year. 
   
Native American History  
November 15th  
Featuring Bob Bausher (Whispering Hawk). 
Join us for a free informative Lenape Indian 
presentation including an artifact display. 
 
Holiday Tree Lighting   
December 7th  
We are excited to partner this event with 
the Recreation Board.  This year we will 
be taking donations for a food driveðall 
donations will go to the Hillside Church 
and Green Terrace Mennonite Church 
food pantries.  If you can, please consider 
contributing to this effort.  The Anniversary 
Committee will also be donating food 
and money. 
 
Additional event information on page 5. 
 
Sincerely, 
The South Heidelberg  
Anniversary Committee 

Learn More About Our Townshipôs Anniversary:     
Website: sheidtwp.org     Facebook:  Search ð  South Heidelberg 100th Year Anniversary   

 

SOUTH HEIDELBERG  
100th YEAR  

ANNIVERSARY  

 Farming Talk 

Peach Fest and Worship Service  

     Ghost Talk  

    Bingo! 

 Car Show 

Fire & Ice 

Anniversary Parade 

Anniversary Parade 

Anniversary Parade 

Anniversary Parade 

Fireworks! 


